
Grand Coulee Dam Schools  

Food Service Update 3/26/2020 
 

Due to the directive of the Washington State Governor to Stay home and Stay Healthy, the 

Grand Coulee Dam School District will be making the following in changes of our meal delivery 

service to children 0-18 years of age.  Beginning Monday, March 30, 2020 GCDSD will be 

Delivering meals on Monday’s, Wednesday’s, and Friday’s.  The Monday and Wednesday 

delivery will contain two days’ worth of meals, and the Friday delivery will contain 1 days’ 

worth of meals.  Please make sure to refrigerate your additional days’ meals.   Meals will 

continue to include both breakfast and lunch.  Meals will be available for pick up from 11:30 

am-12:30 pm at the following sites (delivery by bus routes will not be continued): 

 Tillman’s - Elmer City  

 Lake Roosevelt Schools- Coulee Dam 

 District Office -Coulee Dam  

 Grand Coulee Dam Middle School- Grand Coulee 

 Bobby O’s -Grand Coulee 

 Lake View Terrace -Grand Coulee  

 Fowler- Delano 

 City Hall -Electric City 

For students that live in the Nespelem area, Nespelem School District will provide Grab and Go 

meals available from 11:30 am -12:30 pm at the following locations: White Buffalo, New HUD, 

Old HUD, and City Park.  Meal delivery will continue during the scheduled week of spring break 

April 6-10. 

 7th-12th Grade second round of academic packets will be available at all sites listed 

above during meal delivery times. 
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